United States Department of the Interior

NATIONAL PARK SERVICE

1849 C Street, N.W.
Washington, DC 20240

DEC 0 2 2013

Memorandum /'L
To: Regional Director, Southeast Region, U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service lﬁ/ “

From: Associate Director, Natural Resource Stewardship and Science Q

Subject: Deepwater Horizon Oil Spill NRDAR Activities: Concurrence to Release the Draft
Early Restoration Plan/Programmatic Environmental Impact Statement

In accordance with its role as an affected bureau in the Deepwater Horizon Oil Spill Natural
Resource Damage Assessment and Restoration (NRDAR), National Park Service (NPS) regional
and park staff have reviewed the Draft Early Restoration Plan/Programmatic Environmental
Impact Statement (DERP/PEIS) and provided input into its development. Based on their review
of the document, I find that it adequately addresses potential impacts to NPS resources.

In accordance with the Departmental Manual (521 DM 3.2) regarding approval of NEPA
documents by an Authorized Official, I am providing National Park Service concurrence on the
proposed release of the subject DERP/PEIS.

cc:

Kevin Reynolds, USFWS, Deepwater Horizon Case Management Team
John Rudolph, DOI Solicitor’s Office

James Haas, Resource Protection Branch

Patrick Walsh, Environmental Planning and Compliance Branch

Sherri Fields, Associate Regional Director, Southeast Region

Tammy Whittington, Associate Regional Director, Intermountain Region



